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Dance club 
The Dance Club started on the 15th 
of April after school on a Friday. 
We interviewed Sarah T and she 
said, òI really liked Dance Club. 
Gary the instructor was very funny 
and I would like to do it again!ó

 

Football Club 
I spoke to some people who went to the 

football club: 

Oliver said, òI liked it.  We played games 

and made new friends. The best bits were 

playing games and matches. One game was 

Score Youõre In.ó 

William said, òI loved it, we played a game 

called Jail Break and there were two teams 

of people and there was one goalkeeper, if 

you missed you went to jail. If someone on 

your team scored you would be released!ó  

òAnother game was King of the Ring; 

everyone has a ball. Connor the teacher 

says something like ôbananasõ and you are 

allowed to tackle each otherõs ball out of 

the ring. The winners of the games were 

made the captains of the matches. I was 

captain once.ó 



3 
 

I asked Oscar what he did and if he 

enjoyed it: he replied. òI played with a 

football and a pitch. I liked it.ó 

It sounds like it was an excellent club and 

everyone enjoyed it. 

On Wednesday the 13th of April 2016, 

Class 4 went to a quickstick Hockey 

competition at Thirsk School. 6 people 

from year 5 & 6 volunteered to take part. 

Katie, who went to the competition said, 

άLǘ ǿŀǎ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ Ŧǳƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǿŀǎ 

ƎǊŜŀǘΦέ  

Charlie, who also went to the 

ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴ ǎŀƛŘΣ ά9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŘƛŘ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ 

ǿŜƭƭ ŀƴŘ LΩƳ ǊŜŀƭƭȅ ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ƳȅǎŜƭŦ 

ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ L Ǝƻǘ ǇƭŀȅŜǊ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ƳŀǘŎƘΦέ 

Class 4 did really well and everyone tried 

their hardest. We wonder if any one of 

them will make it to a professional team?  

Super powerful pedal 

On the 18th April 2016 to the 29th April, 

the whole school took part in the 

{ŀƛƴǎōǳǊȅΩǎ ōƛƎ ǇŜŘŀƭΦ 

During the 2 weeks of the big pedal, the 

lowest amount of people to come on 

bikes and scooters was 0 people, the 

highest amount of people to go on bikes 

and scooters was 22% of the school! [ŜǘΩǎ 

hope that next year we get some more 

enthusiastic people to go on bikes and 

scooters. 

Well done for those people who came on 

bikes and scooters to school. 
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On the 22nd of April, Year 3 and 4 

went to a football competition. Jack 

ƛƴ ȅŜŀǊ п ǎŀƛŘΣ άLǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƭƻǘ ƻŦ Ŧǳƴ, 

but it was a bit different to the 

matches I normally play.έ Year 3 

and 4 had a lot of fun at the 

competition, battling for possession 

and setting up goals. William in Year 

3 ǎŀƛŘΣ άL had lots of fun playing mini 

matches with different people. The 

girls also had lots of fun because it is 

a bit ƻŦ ŀ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜƳΦέ 

Well done to all who took part.  

Tennis Champs!  
On Wednesday 27th of April, Annabel, 

Alex, Daniel and Katie T went to the 

tennis competition at Northallerton 

Tennis Club. They got through to the 

finals and played again on Thursday 5th 

May, where they were joined by the 

fabulous Year 5s as Young Sports 

Leaders. They all played extremely well 

and represented our school 

tremendously. 

YŀǘƛŜ ¢ ǎŀƛŘΣ άL ǘƘƻǊƻǳƎƘƭȅ ŜƴƧƻȅŜŘ ƛǘΦέ 

LǎŀōŜƭƭŜ . ǎŀƛŘΣ άL ƭƻǾŜŘ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ 

ŀƴŘ ŜȄǇŜǊƛŜƴŎŜΗέ  

Everyone tried their hardest and enjoyed 

themselves.  

Year 4 Golfers 
On the 3rd of May, Class 3 
went to Romanby Golf 
Course to do some golf 
training and fun games. We 
interviewed James T and 
Daniel, and they both said, �³I 
really enjoyed it and I would 
like to do it again � .́  

 

Class 4 charity 

bake sale  
On Thursday 19 th  of May 2016, 

Y5/6 had a bake sale to raise 

money for the school charity, 

Thirsk Wildlife Haven. They made 

owl shortbread cookies, crispy 


